SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF THE E-BUSINESS OF MARCH 15, 2021


In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, Chair Leah Whitten proposed accomplishment of the SGEC meeting via e-business.

Approval of the Minutes of the E-Business of March 1, 2021

On motion by Dr. Terry Richardson and second by Mr. Evan Thornton, the minutes were approved unanimously.

Proposal for Scholastic Standards Revisions to Academic Warning and Academic Probation (approved by Council of Academic Deans on 3-8-21)

	Dr. Terry Richardson made a motion and Mr. Evan Thornton seconded the motion to consider this an item to be reviewed by all constituent groups, beginning with the Academic and Student Affairs Committee followed by the Faculty Senate and SGA.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Proposal for Revisions to Admissions Requirements (approved by Council of Academic Deans on 3-8-21)

	Dr. Terry Richardson made a motion and Mr. Evan Thornton seconded the motion to consider this an item to be reviewed by all constituent groups, beginning with the Academic and Student Affairs Committee followed by the Faculty Senate and SGA.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Bookmarked/Linked Faculty Handbook

[bookmark: _GoBack]Based on a request from a UNA/SACSCOC Reaffirmation Committee that the Faculty Handbook be re-formatted with bookmarks and links, the task of which was completed by Renee Vandiver, Dr. Terry Richardson made a motion and Mr. Evan Thornton seconded the motion to consider this a faculty only issue to be reviewed by the Faculty Senate.  The motion was approved unanimously.




					_____________________________________
						Dr. Leah Whitten, Chairperson


